

NOTES OF A MEETING OF THE CLIMATE ACTION ADDINGHAM WORKING GROUP HELD VIA REMOTE
MEETING PLATFORM ON 10th August 2022

Present: Parish Council: Cllr Tennant, Cllr Wilcox & Cllr D Brady
Civic Society: J Robinson, J Hindle and R Battarbee
Addingham Environment Group: John Sykes
Parish Clerk: S Lloyd

1. Chairman

Wes Wilcox was appointed to chair this meeting.

2. Approval of June minutes

Minutes were approved

3. Notes and Matters Arising

- Rick to follow up logo design with Henry Makin.
- Positive feedback from the July Council meeting. Full support for the launch event and a small budget for refreshments and sundries.
- Approval from PC for 2 trees to be planted in the Pavilion/MUGA orchard. This small orchard currently consists of 6 fruit trees, planted in 2021.

4. Launch Event

- The content and format of promotional flier were discussed and agreed. The printing costs will be met from Environment group funds.
- Speaker from RHS Harlow Carr booked and confirmed. Jim to greet him and ensure his presentation is loaded for the projector.
- John to work on a Bingo card style reminder for energy efficiency.
- Sallie, Rick and Jan to visit the Mem Hall and plan the floor layout of the rec room.
- Rick and Jan to list roles for the event, talk to volunteers, and assign.

Running order:

6.00 – 7.30 pm: Rec Room: **public drop in** to see display boards on waste, water, carbon and wildlife (AEG) alongside examples of water butts, compost bins and bokashi bins on offer (PC)

7.30 – 8.00 pm: Main Hall: **official launch** – joint presentation from the PC (Simon), the Civic Society (Jim) and the AEG (Rick/Jan) to cover aims of CAA and ideas about village targets (e.g. increase household recycling to 50% by an agreed date)

8.00 – 8.30 pm: Rec Room: **refreshments, and inspection of displays**

8.30 – 9.10 pm: Main Hall: **guest speaker:** Andrew Willocks from RHS Harlow Carr “Garden and food waste: the art of composting”

9.10 – 9.30 pm: Main Hall: **panel Q and A:** CAA members and Andrew – some questions to be submitted in advance

5. AOB

- John Sykes, chair of the Zero Carbon group to join the membership of the working group with immediate effect.
- Rick requested that the sewage overflow at Low Mill be discussed at the next meeting.
- Wharfedale Greenway to be discussed during the next meeting.
- Easily understood local targets to be discussed next meeting

6. Dates of Next Meeting

8th September 7.00pm Mem Hall